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A	Bear	has	been	sighted	near	our	Compost	and	Garbage	
Areas.		Please	keep	these	areas	as	clean	as	possible.		The	
sightings	have	been	in	the	early	mornings.		The	Bear	has	
been	reported	to	the	City	of	NV’s	Bear	Hotline.	
	
Bear	Smart	Safety	Tips:	
-Never	Feed	a	Bear	
-Give	Bear	plenty	of	space	and	do	not	approach	
-If	you	encounter	a	bear,	remain	calm	
-If	a	bear	approaches	you,	speak	firmly	and	hold	your	
ground	
	
Report	Bear	Sightings	to	604-990-2327	(BEAR)	
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